
 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

  
  

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: September 8, 2022 2:28 PM
Subject: Regional Electricity Planning in North & East of Sudbury – Webinar on September 27 

The IESO will host a second public webinar on September 27 at 1:00 p.m. to provide an update on the 
development of an electricity plan – Integrated Regional Resource Plan (IRRP) – for the North & East of 
Sudbury region. This session will provide an overview of and seek input on detailed electricity needs to help 
inform potential solutions. Webinar materials will be available in advance and written feedback will be collected 
until October 19. Register to participate. 

The first public webinar held on March 31 sought input on key local developments, projects, and initiatives to 
help inform the electricity demand forecast that determines how much electricity is needed in the North & East 
of Sudbury Region over the next 20 years. For additional details on this engagement initiative, presentation 
materials, recorded meetings, feedback received, and IESO responses, please visit the North & East of 
Sudbury engagement webpage. 

Thank you, 

Rouselle Gratela 
Community Engagement & Customer Outreach 
IESO 

++This email is being sent to all municipalities, IESO subscribers for the North & East of Sudbury region, and active participants in this engagement 
initiative. To subscribe for regional planning updates or manage your subscription, please visit https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe 
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https://teams.microsoft.com/registration/vVrVfPJjxUOPS9OOpFit2A,kYso17D1RUyWAIUCtmKIsw,W8KSxEv0Y0W_ZmhmgIhGAg,QZVOuKw4tkaDykv61IEv2A,N8axlQrGnk204Xyb7DIK_g,8pqxWq3t7E6REEpSSQ6IMA?mode=read&tenantId=7cd55abd-63f2-43c5-8f4b-d38ea458add8
https://youtu.be/BFcwkaCAO8g
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-North-East-of-Sudbury
https://www.ieso.ca/subscribe

